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The meeting began at 3:07 p.m.
The minutes of December 8, 2010 were approved.
Beginning of Semester Parking Update
Parking has been better than in the past years.  By the middle of the second week, there wasn’t as much congestion.  As of Monday, March 14th people will be cited for parking out of a marked stall.  During the first couple of weeks of the semester, parking out of stalls was allowed but now that parking isn’t as impacted, there is no reason for vehicles to be parking out of stall. Signs are posted and notification has been sent that cars will be cited for parking out of stall.
Staff Parking in Lot H
There are four rows for staff parking, approximately 60 staff stalls in Lot H.  About 40 of the 60 stalls are being used.  There was a question as to whether the stalls should revert back to student or be kept as staff.  It was decided to keep it as is and it is expected to be used when Behavioral and Social Sciences reopens.  
Kid’s College
Last year was the first time that grades one through five were back on campus.  This year the Kid’s College program will run from July 27th to August 5th.  Grades one through five will be in the Manhattan Beach Modules and in some areas of Communications.  
The drop off location is in Lot C south.  There are signs posted in nearby areas of the campus directing people where to park for the program.  The main concern is the kid’s safety.  The police department determined that Lot C south was the safest place for the kids and it has worked out well.  The lot has a one way roadway.  There are four to five parking stalls for drop off and pick up.  Some staff members have gotten upset that the staff stalls have been used for the program.  Parking for the program is only temporary and during the summer when parking isn’t impacted.  Classes for the program start at the earliest 9am and finish at 12pm.  There are extra cadets posted for traffic control.
There is a catalog for the program that goes out to the campus and it is on the school calendar.  It was suggested to have public relations give notification to the campus as well.
New Signage on Campus
There has been good feedback from the campus on the new parking signs.  Approximately 35 new skateboarding signs have been posted on campus.  In the last two weeks there has been skateboarding enforcement done by the police department to try to educate students to not skateboard on campus.    
New signage to identify the parking lots will be put up during spring break.  There will be arrows on the signs to show which direction the lots are.  The sign in Lot C south will state that parking is staff only.  

Roundtable
Nina – A staff member had brought up an issue that during the first weeks of the semester, there were cones in Lot H directing people to go to the other structure.  The two stop signs were causing a big back up in this area.  

The stop sign was there for pedestrian traffic and a cadet was posted there for safety issues and to help the flow of vehicle traffic.  This is only a problem at the beginning of the semester.
Tom – In the last meeting there was a discussion of putting up speed bumps in Lot H.  Tom has a meeting with the architect of the parking structure this Thursday.  They will do a walk through and talk about head clearances and the turning radius at the corners.  Erick mentioned that at the beginning of the semester all corner stalls should be taken out as it is difficult to make the turns.

The meeting ended at 3:46 pm.


